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From FIA Formula E Race Director  
 

To All Competitors and Drivers 

  
 

 
 

RACE DIRECTOR COMMUNICATION 
 
 
After discussion in the Driver Briefing, the Attack Zone has been relocated appropriately 23 meters 
closer to the start line from the original location.  
 
Effectively, the original “exit line” of the zone is now the “entry line”. These painted lines have also 
been increased in size for better visibility.  
 
 
 
Scot E Elkins 
FIA Formula E Race Director 
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